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Minutes of the meeting of 24 January 2005 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 AM. 
 
 
Present were: Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar.  The Secretary presided. 
 
Minutes of the 18 January 2005 meeting were approved as presented and distributed.  
The chairman reported arranging an inspection of the facilities available at Paul VI High 
School.    The Board agreed to recess and meet at Paul VI H.S.  The Secretary and the 
Vice Chairman reported being unable to contact the Christian Science Church or the 
Mennonite Church respectively.  The Secretary reported contacting the General Manager 
of the Army Navy Country Club who had promised to bring the use of the Fairfax City 
facility as a polling place before the Board of Directors. 
 
The Secretary recessed the meeting at 10:15 AM to reconvene at Paul VI H.S. at 1 PM. 
The Board reconvened at 1 PM. 
 
Following a tour of the facilities the Board agreed that Paul VI H.S. offered the most 
desirable polling place of any facilities reviewed. 
 
The Board directed the General Registrar to prepare a listing showing Paul VI H.S. as the 
most favored facility with the Fairfax Baptist Church and Truro Church tied for second 
place.  Other sites considered are also to be listed in no special order. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:35 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T.Q. Hutchinson 
Secretary 

  


